
  
   

 

1 November 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We would like to offer the boys the opportunity to purchase Oddballs bobble hats. The Oddballs charity aims to make 

a difference to male health and in particular raise the awareness of Testicular Cancer. With Bishop Wordsworth’s 

being an all-boys school we felt it appropriate to use this charity in connection with the bobble hats to raise awareness 

within the school environment of an issue affecting many young men today. The boys will be able to purchase the 

Oddballs bobble hats for £12. 

If you would like to order one or more hats please pay online via Scopay and orders will be taken from here.  We have 

been given the option to purchase a limited number of hats (100) and they will be sold via scopay on a first come first 

serve basis. 

Deadline for payment: Friday 10 November. 

PAYMENTS: 

Please pay online via:  www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Richard Demain-Griffiths 

Director of Sport    

 

 

http://www.scopay.com/

